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Information Letter no. 48-2014 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
The FIE offers for the European Fencing Confederation another referees examination 
from 23rd to 25th February 2014 in Maribor in connection with the European Cadets 
and Junior Championships. 
The conditions are as follows: 

• 15 candidates are accepted for each weapon  
• Only one candidate per weapon per federation 
• The registration has to be done at least 2 months before the examination and the 

registration fee has to be paid at the same time; later registrations will not be 
accepted by the FIE. We need this for a smooth organisation of this exams 
although the FIE administrative rule 3.4.5 says differently. We count on your 
cooperation in this matter.  

• The registration has to be sent to Miss Elena Murdaca at the following email 
address: elena.murdaca@fie.ch (and please copy to our email address for 
control) 

• The program of the examination and possible hotel accommodation will soon  
be published on our website and by an additional Information Letter. 

• Former registrations to the FIE for examinations are no more valid, so please 
register any candidate again! 

 
Best regards, 
 

Max Geuter 
 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 
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